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                                    Embracing Who I Am                                                                             
Weird 

This Friday (6:8) we are getting together for 
our Operation Christmas Child packing party. 
Each student will be packing a shoebox for a 

child in need. Students, remember to bring a few items to pack 
for your box. You can find those items in our newsletter. Parents, 
we are asking students to bring $9 to help us ship the shoeboxes.   

Please remind your child to bring a Bible EVERY 
Sunday! 
 

Pick up a Scripture Memory and/or Bible Read-
ing card outside your child's classroom and 
have them return completed cards to Mrs. Sa-

rah for a prize! This is a great incentive for daily Bible reading 
and memorizing God's Word.  
 

Stay connected! Follow us on Instagram or join our Facebook 
group, SRCRidgeKidz!  

This Wednesday (912) we are getting together for 
our Operation Christmas Child packing party. Each 
student will be packing a shoebox for a child in 
need. Students, remember to bring a few items to 

pack for your box. You can find those items in our newsletter. Par-
ents, we are asking students to bring $9 to help us ship the shoe-
boxes.   
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Congregational Care Team: We have a team of volunteers who are here to help 
with the following needs for our church family; transportation, meals and 
financial. Please contact the church office at 353-2700 and we will connect you 
with someone.   

 

Families with young children: If you choose to have your child worship with you 
and they become unsettled, please exit through the main doors. You may bring 
them to their RidgeKidz room or view the service from the monitor in the Holy 
Grounds Cafe. Nursing moms may use the infant room (132) to take care of 
baby's needs while viewing the service from the monitor in that room.   

 

We Have An App! Head to the Play store or App Store and search for Southridge 
Church Kalamazoo to download and start using the app. The directory, The 
Ticket, sermon notes, messages, calendar, mobile giving, signups and more are 
all now at your fingertips!  

 

The Ticket Connection Card for our First Time Visitor and also Prayer Requests is 
available at Connections Central in the lobby area.   

 

Mark Vanderson, Senior Pastor—mvanderson@southridgechurch.com                                                                                                             
Becky Ringler, Executive Pastor —bringler@southridgechurch.com 
Jeremy Simpson, Community Life Pastor—jsimpson@southridgechurch.com 
 
Visit our website:  southridgechurch.com 
Email us: info@southridgechurch.com 
Like us on Facebook:  Southridge church@southridge.church 
Follow us on Instagram@southridge.church 
 
Office Hours:  
Monday –Friday—8:30-4:00pm,  
Office closed: 12:00-1:00, Wednesdays Staff Meeting—9:30-11:00   

SOUTHRIDGE CHURCH  
November 4, 2018 

 

Celebrating Baptism  
             Lena  Elizabeth McClurken         Parents: Sarah & Casey McClurken  
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Rev. Dr. Mark Vanderson  

 

Thank you to everyone who helped make Fallapalooza a great 
afternoon last Sunday! You are such a blessing! We were able to serve so 
many families on Sunday and this would not have been possible without 
YOU.   

The Well / This is a worship experience to glorify God and come 
together in a more intimate experience. Join us tonight at 6:00pm. 

Annual Rummage Sale this Saturday, November 10th from 8:00am—
1pm. All proceeds go towards Student Ministries. Drop off your 
treasures starting this Wednesday, November 7th, 8th & 9th from 5-
7:30pm. Donations will NOT be accepted after 7:30pm on  Friday. All 
proceeds will go to students for Winter retreats and Missions Trips.  

Thanksgiving Celebration Worship Service / Tuesday, November 20th at 
7:00pm. Join us for worship as we give thanks in singing, personal 
testimonies and worship.  
 

Poinsettias are a great way to help decorate the church. Ridge6:8/
Ridge912 will be selling Poinsettias for the Christmas season until 
November 11. If you would like to purchase a poinsettia, visit the ministry 
table in the lobby today!  
 

Operation Christmas Child / Ridge912/Ridge 6:8 will be packing boxes 
again this year. If you would like to donate an item, a “Needs List” can 
be found by logging into CCB at https://southridgechurch. 
ccbchurch.com. You can also make a cash donation to help with the cost 
of shipping the boxes. These shoeboxes will go to needy students all 
over the world.  

 
 
 

Sunday,  November 18 / Christ Followers for Change 
Alternatives of Kalamazoo / Forgotten Man Jail Ministry  
Youth for Christ / Mission India / Centro Alcance School, Guatemala  
Children of the Promise, Haiti 
 

Tuesday, November 20 
Thanksgiving Worship  
7:00pm 
Southridge Food Pantry / Deacon’s Helping Fund  

  TWO IMPORTANT MISSION OFFERINGS 

 CONNECT WITH US 

  ANNOUNCEMENTS  


